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TKU PASSED ISO 14001 ANNUAL AUDIT  
 

The annual ISO 14001 environmental auditing was conducted last Tuesday

when three auditors from the accrediting organization, SGS, went to the

Tamsui  campus  of  Tamkang  University  to  examine  its  proficiency  in

environmental  management.  TKU  had  applied  and  granted  the  ISO  14001

environmental certification since 2003. The auditors from the SGS come to

the school annually for inspection, and every three years the accrediting

organization will renew the certification accordingly. The chief auditor

of  the  organization  Chang  Chin-che  remarked  that  Tamkang  University

performed well in managing toxic materials and in the labs and waste

water, and in implementing the monitor system in the chemicals labs.

 

 

 

The auditors found no major but only three minor flaws during the annual

inspection, such as the regulation and the responsible units of certain

devices were not stated clearly to reveal the reality of the execution,

and the operation instruction was not attached to the anti-air pollution

equipment at top of the Chemical Building.

 

 

 

During the inspection process, the faculty of the College of Management

had  answered  every  questions  asked  by  the  auditors.  At  the  closing

ceremony of the auditing tour, TKU President Flora C.I. Chang remarked

that the university will continue to work hard in improving the flaws

indicated  by  the  auditors  as  soon  as  possible  and  render  a  report

regarding the improvement to the accrediting organization within three

months after the annual audition. (~ Shu-chun Yen )
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Lo Yunn-chyr (left), Dean of Office of General Affairs, listened carefully to the suggestions by the

chief auditors of the organization, Chang Chin-che (right) after his inspection of TKU campus.

 




